
High School Students who are interested in attending 

The University of Alabama 

are invited to attend an A$AP Presentation 

October 16, 2017  

6:00 p.m. 

North Shelby Library:  

5521 Cahaba Valley Road, Birmingham, AL 35242

Representatives from the University of Alabama National Alumni Association, UA Early College and 

Regional Recruiters will be on hand to review information regarding admission to the University and the 

scholarship application process. Brochures from financial aid services and residential housing will be 

distributed.  

A $500 book grant will be given away! 

Parents are welcome and encouraged to attend. 

Interested students should RSVP to Christy Hudgens at christy.hudgens@ua.edu 
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